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THIS WEEK’S STAR LEARNERS 

 

 

APPLE  Alvy and Henry 

CHERRY      Bertie and Imogen  

OAK         Lenny and Nicolas 

BEECH        Elowen and Robben  

MAPLE      Lois and Tyler 

CONKERS   Imogen and Tilly R 

 

Head’s hello 

We were delighted to receive guidance yesterday that confirms all pupils will return to School in  
September. There will still be COVID 19 prevention measures in place, such as; staggered drop off, pick 
up and play times, increased hand washing, increased cleaning and larger ‘bubbles’ of children. Once we 
have worked through the guidance and put a staffing plan into place we will send this information out to  
families next week. 
 
As we adjust to ‘the new normal’ and living with the virus, there will be more children and adults being 
tested regularly for a variety of reasons. We want to assure parents and carers of the following: 

· We will inform you if a child develops a high fever and/or a cough in school 
· We will inform you if a child does not come to school and has a reported high fever or new continuous 
cough 
· We will inform parents if a child is tested and then receives a positive test result. This will result in their 
bubble being closed for up to 14 days and public health England being informed 
· We will not routinely inform you if a child or family member has a test as a precaution or for their  
employment  
 
There is more detailed information from the Department of Education on this link; 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak/guidance-for-full-opening-schools 

 
We will keep you informed of any further updates and will have ‘bubble’ information for September with 
you early next week.  

Natalie Simmonds 
Headteacher 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/actions-for-schools-during-the-coronavirus-outbreak/guidance-for-full-opening-schools


 

 

LAST DAY OF SUMMER TERM: Wednesday 22nd July 2020 at 1.30 pm 

THIS WEEK AT SCHOOL ... 

The garden is looking so lovely  

 
Fluffy spent the morning in 
Apple Classroom this week 

where she laid an egg and had 
a scratch around in the  

Ampitheatre.  In the  
afternoon she had a visit to 

the pre-school for a short time 

 
We had some visitors! The baby 

chicks hatched last week and 
were only a few days old.  They 

were in school briefly  
before returning to their farm  

The Year 6 leavers hoodies arrived  
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